
 

 

 

 

11 September 2024 
 
 
Dear Families/Carers 
  
Y11 Information Evening 
 
I hope that your child has had a productive and enjoyable start to the school year.  
 
This is the most important year in your child’s education so far and you may well have 
questions about the year ahead. We have scheduled an Information Evening for Y11 students 
and parents on Thursday 26th September 5.00-6.00pm.  
  
We strongly encourage you to attend so you understand the upcoming GCSE and vocational 
examinations. We will also share the process of mock exams which will take place at the end of 
November/start of December. We will explain the process for the summer exams starting in May 2025. 

You will have the opportunity to ask questions after the presentation. 
 
There will be specific information about the core subjects of Math’s, English, RE and Science 
alongside revision and study skills advice, which will help you to support your child as they 
work through this important year. 
 
Save the date 
We will be holding our first ‘Right Ways to Revise’ evening on Thursday 24th October 4:00pm 
-5:30pm. There will be food and refreshments available. We will show you and your child 
several effective ways to revise in readiness for December Y11 Mock exams. More 
information will follow.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all on Thursday 26th September. As always, if you have any 
questions or queries, please contact Mrs McKechnie (HOY) or the main office. 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Ms J Leech      
Headteacher      


